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Windsor, Ontario March 19, 2014 

 

REPORT NO. 78 

of the 

WINDSOR-ESSEX COUNTY ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE (WECEC) 

of its meeting held  

January 9, 2014 

at 5:30 o’clock p.m. 

Lou Romano Water Reclamation Plant, 4155 Ojibway Parkway 

 

 Members present at the January 9, 2014 meeting: 

 

 Councillor Alan Halberstadt, Co-Chair 

 Charlie Wright, Co-Chair 

 Eileen Chen (non-voting) 

 Pauline Cheslock 

 Derek Coronado 

 Rick Coronado 

 Theresa Czerwinski 

 Roger Dzugan 

 Jesse Gardner Costa 

 Paul Henshaw 

 John Miller 

 Mike Nelson 

 Lindita Prindi 

 Tamara Stomp 

 Radwan Tamr 

  

  

 Your Committee submits the following recommendation: 

 

 Moved by T. Stomp, seconded by J. Miller, 

 That City Council and the Board of Directors of Your Quick Gateway (Windsor) Inc. BE 

REQUESTED to endorse Phase 3 of the Swamp Wetland Restoration Project on the YQG 

Airport lands as submitted by the Little River Enhancement Group. 

 Carried. 
 

 
___________________________________________ 

COUNCILLOR ALAN HALBERSTADT, CO-CHAIR 

 

 

 

___________________________________________ 

COMMITTEE COORDINATOR  

 

Note:  The document submitted by Ian Naisbitt, Chair of the Little River Enhancement  

  Group (Lil’ Reg) regarding Phase 3:  Swamp Wetland Restoration Project – YQG 

  – attached. 
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NOTIFICATION: 

NAME CONTACT INFORMATION 

WECEC Committee including resource 

personnel 

on file 

Ian Naisbitt, Chair Little River 

Enhancement Group 

inaisbitt@sympatico.ca 

 

Caroline Biribauer, Outreach 

Coordinator, ERCA 

cbiribauer@erca.org 

 

Kathryn Arthur, Management Biologist, 

ERCA 

karthur@erca.org 
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